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August 3, 2015

Memorandum To:

Chief (CID/SGOD)

Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary/Secondary School Heads

1. Results of the 2014-2015 Grade VI National Achievement Test (NAT) are
now ready for distribution. PSDS’s are enjoined to claim the bunch of the
Certificates of Rating {COR] or his/her authorized representative.

2 Schools should retain/file & photocopy of said COR’s for future use. To
benefit from these ratings, school heads and school testing coordinator need to
study them and plan strategies on how to study them and plan strategies on how
the performance of the children could be improved.

3.  District testing Coordinators are enjoined to summarize the school results by
learning area. Try to identify which learning lags behind or which is getting high.

4.  Itis imperative that the expertise of master teachers shall be tapped to draft
plan on how to increase the school /district performance.

5. For widest dissemination and compliance.

NYMW{ D. GUEMO
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer in{harg?b\/




